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INTAKE OF PRE-APPLICATIONS FOR 
Section 8 Project Based Voucher (PBV) Program 

Pre-Applications will be taken online at www.abqha.org  
 

The Albuquerque Housing Authority (AHA) accepts pre-applications for the Section 8 Project Based 
Voucher (PBV) Program online at www.abqha.org. Beginning June 1, 2021 pre-applications will be 
accepted for PBV units at:  
 
The Commons at Martineztown, located at 320 Roma Ave NE, 415 Fruit Ave NE, and 615 Arno St NE 
Albuquerque, consisting of one, two, three and four-bedroom apartments. 
 
To see a complete list of properties with PBV units that AHA is accepting pre-applications visit: 
www.abqha.org/pbv/. 
 
Pre-applications for the Section 8 Project Based Voucher Program will be taken online only at 
www.abqha.org and will not be accepted in paper format. If you need support, accessing the internet 
and/or completing and submitting an online pre-application please call 505-764-3953 or 505-764-3920 
to get support. Walk-ins will not be accepted. There is no fee to apply for admission. 
 
IMPORTANT: You are not required to visit the Albuquerque Housing Authority Office at 1840 
University Blvd SE to apply for housing nor is supporting documentation required for your pre-
application. Your pre-application may be completed anytime for free through an internet connected 
computer or suitable smartphone at www.abqha.org. If you do not have access to the internet, need 
support completing and submitting an online pre-application, or if you require reasonable 
accommodation or other special assistance, please contact 505-764-3953 or 505-764-3920 or email 
update@abqha.org. AHA is committed to assisting persons with disabilities. 
 
Questions and concerns may be directed to:  
 
Mundy Petroff  
Executive Assistant  
505-764-3915  
mpetroff@abqha.org  
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